
Search Committee – January 2, 2022, First Sunday of the Month Update

We have made our first cut of those applicants that we are no longer pursuing and determined 
those that we want to continue and invite to schedule a Zoom conference call.  We have 
scheduled Zoom interviews with the remaining candidates which we hope to be concluded by 
mid to late January 2022.   The committee will then again decern and invite the finalist 
candidates to any in person interview at Trinity.  

Barring any Covid restrictions or any other unforeseen occurrences, we hope to schedule the in-
person interviews for mid to late February.  As you may recall, all finalists will have an extensive 
background check done by the Diocese and meet with our Bishop, the Rt. Rev. Alan M. Gates 
during this stage.  Additionally, the Finance Committee has conveyed that after reviewing the 
results of the 2022 Stewardship Campaign and a review of the current Parish financials that 
Trinity is in a solid financial position to call a ¾ time Rector.     

So, as we are currently engaged in a very interactive and exciting part of our journey, please 
remember that the Holy Spirit is guiding us and has brought us to this point and will continue 
until a rector is chosen.   We can also report that the Search Committee continues to be very 
pleased with our progress.  

We will “Keep on Keeping On” and please continue to pray for us as we go through this journey. 
Blessings to all from the Search Committee.  

Faithfully, John, Carol, and your Search Committee. 

Members of the Search Committee are Carol Westhaver and John Wilson (Co-chairs), Ben 
Bollinger (Chaplain), Mark Young (Recording Secretary), Denise Aldridge (Corresponding 
Secretary), Jan Gaboriault, Joan Campbell, and Mike McKay. 

We walk in faith together. Thank you for being a part of the New Rector Search 
process!


